
CELEBRATE A LIFE 

DECEMBER 3   

TO  

DECEMBER 10 

CHERRY LANE MALL 



Annual General Meeting 

THURSDAY  

24 NOVEMBER 2022 

@ 4:00pm 

PENTICTON GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB 

Lounge Room 

600 COMOX STREET 

Speaker  

Sally Ginter CEO 

South Okanagan Similkameen Medical Foundation 

 

EVERYONE WELCOME 

For further information, please call 

250-490-1107 



The Memory Walk to the Memory Tree was held Sep-

tember 10 this year for the first time and all who par-

ticipated expressed how much they loved  this event.  

Those who walked met at the Penticton Rose Garden, 

wrote their departed loved ones name on a tag and 

the tag is tied onto a butterfly on a stake, they walked 

down Lakeshore drive up through the Farmers Market 

to the Memory Tree where they placed their butterfly 

in memory of their loved ones.  Those who could only 

make it to the Community Market could also pay trib-

ute to their departed loved ones by placing a Butterfly 

in the Memory Tree.  



A Big Thank You to The Garden Club.   

These wonderful ladies so kindly dedicate their time and effort to beautify 

the lovely Hospice gardens. 

Thank You 

The potted flowers in the decorative 

front planters were graciously donated 

to the Hospice House these plants lasted 

until mid November.                      

OUR VOLUNTEERS ARE A PASSIONATE DEDICATED GROUP WHO ENSURES THAT THE 

PENTICTON & DISTRICT HOSPICE SOCIETY PROGRAMES AND EVENTS ARE MEMORIES THAT 

LAST FOREVER.             THANK YOU  VOLUNTEERS FOR ALL YOU DO! 



574 MAIN STREET 

OPEN MONDAY—SATURDAY 

10AM-3PM 

DONATIONS DROP OFF-BACK DOOR 

MONDAY—SATURDAY 

10AM-2PM 

ARE YOU ON THE HUNT FOR UNIQUE HOLIDAY DÉCOR OR THAT SPECIAL HOLIDAY OUTFIT 

COME ON DOWN TO THE CARE CLOSET THRIFT STORE FOR YOUR HOLIDAY NEEDS 

 
In this tiny space the store raises over two hundred thousand dollars each year.   

Funds are divided among the three partners but all proceeds go towards patient comfort  

at Penticton Regional Hospital and Moog & Friends Hospice.   

This store is manned by some 50 Volunteers who are doing an amazing job! 

THANK YOU 



I am looking forward to hosting our annual volunteer Christmas 

party this year.  After 3 years of not being able to recognize all of 

our wonderful volunteers, it will be extra special to finally gather 

and celebrate your dedication.  Our venue is the SS Sicamous 

which is lovely in itself but extra special during the Christmas sea-

son.  

We are so grateful that all of you returned to your roles after 

COVID.  It was like you never event skipped a beat.  The Society , 

hospice house and this community are so very fortunate to have 

each and everyone of you on our team.  You have given your-

selves to this program for so many years.  It is difficult to express 

in words what your support means to not only the residents and 

in our house but the staff as well. 

I hope to see as many of you at the party as possible.  



Cherry Lane Shopping Centre 

Saturday December 3 - Saturday December 11 

www.pentictonhospice.com 



Are you on Facebook?  

Would you like to help 

raise funds for the Hos-

pice Society? It’s easy!  

Just click the “fundraisers” 

tab under the EXPLORE 

section  on the left side of 

your Facebook page. 

Search for Penticton and 

District Hospice Society 

and submit the amount 

you would like to raise.  

Share with your friends 

and see how many people 

support your cause. There 

are no fees and all money 

is sent directly to the Hos-

pice Society.   



 

BECOME A LIFE MEMBER 

For a donation of $100  

you can become a lifetime member of 

the Hospice Society.  

Make your donation at  

www.pentictonhospice.com 

Or call 250-490-1107 

BECOME A BOARD 

MEMBER 

Interested in serving as a volun-

teer Board of Directors?   

For more information,  

please  email and send a cover letter 

and a recent resume to Ruth at 

boardchair@pentictonhospice.com 

Contact us: 

Penticton & District  

Hospice Society 

PO Box 1105, Penticton, BC, V2A 6J9 

Phone: 250-490-1107 

Email: info@pentictonhospice.com 

Visit us on the web at 

www.pentictonhospice.com 

As we approach the end of 2022.  The Hospice Society Board of Directors would like 

to express our appreciation to the Staff at Hospice House.  Their unwavering dedica-

tion to the residents and families has been truly amazing.  

Although the pandemic temporarily shut down our Volunteer program, our Hospice 

Society Staff, Linda , Kelsey and Judie soldiered on and were the glue that held the 

program together even though there were unable to work face to face with each oth-

er. Happily, the volunteers have stepped up and are back at Hospice doing what they 

do best, working with the residents and families offering peace and comfort.  

We are indebted to the many generous donors who did not forget us, and allowed the 

Hospice Society to  keep providing the extras that makes the house feel more like 

home.   

The Penticton & District Hospice Society will be holding their 2022 AGM November 

24th. 

http://www.pentictonhospice.com
http://www.pentictonhospice.com
mailto:%20boardchair@pentictonhospice.com
mailto:info@pentictonhospice.com


CHERRY LANE MALL 

DECEMBER 3—DECEMBER 10 


